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Imamura, Esther i 3 EINT

From: Gmirkin, Richard [rick_gmirkin@nps.gov] ‘ ‘”79 A /3 \?lL/
Sent:  Tuesday, February 05, 2013 10:18 AM =0 M 3%y #-34 |
To: Imamura, Esther g-3-5! )
Subject: Re: FW: Keei waterline replacement project

Aloha Esther,

Thank you for inquiring about any concerns Ala Kahakai NHT may have as it pertains to the
waterline improvement project at Keei.

Based on the maps that you sent and a previous site visit with State of Hawaii NAH staff, Count
Planning, and Kamehameha representative Dale Fergustrom, and conversations with SHPD, it
appears that the project will not impact lateral shoreline access in the Keei section of South
Kona. We are also pleased to be informed that the project has been scaled back, eliminating a
road, and utilizing base coarse to cover pipe versus excavation thus narrowing the footprint of
the project and therefore not further impacting trails that are found nearby and within the project
area.

Thanks again

Rick

On Tue, Feb 5, 2013 at 8:55 AM, Imamura, Esther <EIMAMURA@co.hawaii.hi.us> wrote:

From: Imamura, Esther
Sent: Monday, February 04, 2013 2:38 PM
To: 'Rick_Gmirkin@nps.gov'

Subject: Keei waterline replacement project

Hi, Rick,

I've attached 4 pages and hope these will do.
If not, let me know.

Thanks for your assistance.

Esther
Rick Gmirkin SCANNED
Archaeologist -
Ala Kahakai National Historic Trail FEB 7 . 20!3
73-4786 Kanalani St. #14 By:083462

Kailua-Kona, HI 96740

Work: 808-326-6012 ext. 102
Cell: 808-430-5213

2/5/2013



Imamura, Esther

From: Emler, Kiran

Sent:  Monday, February 04, 2013 3:50 PM
To: Imamura, Esther

Subject: RE: Ke'ei Waterline Replacement

Hi Esther
No need to update our comments.—Thanks--Ki

Kiran Emler

West Hawaii Civic Center

Department of Public Works- Engineering Division, Building D First Floor
74-5044 Ane Keohokalole Highway

Kailua-Kona, Hi 96740

PH (808)323-4851 FAX (808)327-3533

kemler@co.hawaii.hi.us

From: Imamura, Esther

Sent: Monday, February 04, 2013 11:27 AM
To: Emler, Kiran

Subject: Ke'ei Waterline Replacement

Good morning, Ki,
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SAA 12-000769 for the waterline replacement which we received on February 24, 2012 and received your
comments dated April 17, 2012 was withdrawn due to the lengthy time DLNR-State Historic Preservation
Division required for their review. Kam Schools finally received the ok from SHPD and have resubmitted

the same application.

Are your attached comments still relevant or would you need to update your comments? No changes

were made to the original plans.
Thanks.
Esther

2/4/2013
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